



Phone: 01274 772175 Email: office@cavendish.bradford.sch.uk

Head of School: Jonathan Nixon

Website: www.cavendishprimary.org.uk
Executive Headteacher: Noreen Dunn

26th February 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you for your patience through the past few weeks of lockdown. We feel very proud of how we, as a school community (children, families and staff) have dealt with all the challenges we have had thrown at us.

We are delighted to report that school will reopen to all pupils on Monday 8th March 2021. Doors will open at 8.40am and any children arriving after 9am will be marked as late. Parents/carers will be able to collect their children between 2.50pm and 3.10pm Monday to Thursday. Initially there will be no breakfast club and school will finish at 12.45 on a Friday. We will review both the opening of breakfast club and school closing early on a Friday before the Easter break.

Please remember to only send your children to school if they and members of their household are totally free of any Covid-19 symptoms. Children will continue to remain within their classroom bubbles and will mix with their key stage hubs only when outside. In school we will continue with all the additional cleaning and hygiene to ensure that we keep everyone safe. To reduce the number of parents/carers on the school site we ask that only one parent/carer drops-off and collects their child.

Children will enter and exit through the following entrances:

- Nursery, Reception, Year 1, Year 2, Year 3 their classroom doors
- Year 4 and 6 through the KS2 doors
- Year 5 over the footbridge at the back of school

We do hope that your children are looking forward to returning to school and we will do all we can to help them settle back and catch up with any missed learning.

Yours Sincerely

Noreen Dunn

Executive Headteacher

Noveen Dum

Jonathan Nixon Head of School

TM NIKON